
CDL course offered at NPCC  March 21-23

Mid-Plains Community College, in conjunction with the UNK/Nebraska Safety Center, will be
offering Commercial Driver’s License training March 21-23 in North Platte. 
 This 15-hour course will help prepare participants for taking the basic CDL written tests.       
 Areas covered include general knowledge, pre-trip inspections, air brakes, combination
vehicles and transporting cargo safely. 
 This class will also briefly cover topics that are an endorsement to a CDL. These include
double and triples, tank vehicles, passenger and hazardous materials.
 The cost for the class is $189. Students have the opportunity to add 90 minutes of driving at an
additional cost. Please indicate this at registration if interested. 
 Class will meet from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. March 21-22 at the North Campus. Driving will take place
on Saturday, March 23, starting at 8 a.m. 
 For more information or to register, call Crystal Welch at (308) 535-3714.
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